
NWPA meeting minutes 26/2/24 
 
Present: 
Simbo Lawal, Xin, Sara B, Victoria C, Simmi Maharaj-Modhwadia, Arindam Chaudhuri, 
Anmol, Aneta 
 
Apologies 
Syed, Kapil, Raz 
 
We think Mr Blount may have been left off the invite list! 
 
 
Minutes of last meeting –  corrections: Arindam is vice treasurer (not vice chair).  Wealth is 
Vice Chair.  Remi = Bola.  
Minutes then agreed 
 
VC – minutes of meetings are always on website. 
 
Treasurer report:  same as last time – looking for a high interest account to park funds 
temporarily.  
 
Officer Roles: Vanessa Lake is taking over the Whatsapp comms from VC. 
Sara B – year 13 parent so will need a new secretary for next year.  Contact PA email if you 
are interested: pa@newsteadwood.co.uk 
 
Is everyone in this meeting happy to carry on with the roles they are holding?  Kapil 
stepping down as treasurer.   Sara as above. Arindam happy to carry on with help from Kapil 
and Xin.  
Anmol happy to help in any role. 
 
Famtest update: 
Xin –Lots of requests. 1 or 2 more volunteers would be helpful for answering emails. Xin to 
ask on famtest whatsapp group. Simmi can help.  
Sent out invites last Friday to local primary schools.  Around 15% sold already. Most for 15th 
June.  80 tickets for May, 60 for April.  
Expect papers to be ready 2 weeks in advance.  – personalised for candidates so it is quicker 
to get them back.  
 
Uniform update:  shed tidy up started. Drama costumes moved, more space. Sale this Friday 
after school.  Good group of vols – can always use more if you want to be involved. 
 
Quiz:   
Anmol – 2 ½ weeks time. So far, 3 volunteers. Asking teachers for different Qs on diff 
subjects.  Event notice applied for from Bromley council.  5-9pm. Need to ask Mr Blount for 
qs as well.  Any more vols – very welcome. 
Simmi to help with setting up wisepay or other ticket payment.  
Zoom later in the week to discuss 
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Refreshment support.  Oliver was great fun.   
VC to contact school to find out if they want any other events 
Simmi is starting on next term’s disco planning.  
 
VC suggests Ceilidh for 6th form. To be discussed.  
 
Careers fair:  no one has any info on this. 
 
AOB:  Xin -   Need to decide financial contribution to school before we file the accounts. 
School gives PA letter confirming contribution for the accounts. 
VC: school is happy for the money to be spent on student toilet refurb but that project 
won’t be happening until next year 
 
 
Next meeting: 
 
Monday 22nd April 7.30pm on zoom.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


